
Webinar:  Linux  Foundation’s
OpenChain Explained

Flexera will present a complimentary webinar
discussing the OpenChain Project for a secure
and compliant software supply chain.

The event will be Thursday, Oct. 25, 2018, at 11 a.m. Central
time.

The Linux Foundation has developed the OpenChain project, a
standard  that  can  help  software  suppliers  manage  their
production  process  better,  to  ship  secure  and  compliant
software to customers.

In this webinar, Shane Coughlan, general manager – OpenChain
at the Linux Foundation, will give an overview of OpenChain;
why it is needed and how it helps address issues in software
production.  Participants  will  learn  how  to  improve  their
software production processes.

Register for the webinar.
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